Town of Colrain Select Board Meeting 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 3:00 P.M.

MINUTES OF April 5, 2017

Present:	Eileen Sauvageau				
Others Present	Kevin Fox – Town Coordinator, Colleen Worden – Office Clerk, and David Prickett, Prickett Consulting.				
	Absent: Mark Thibodeau and Jack Cavolick Due to the absents of Mark and Jack no formal meeting could be conducted. Dave Prickett from Prickett Consulting attended the meeting and gave a Presentation on how his company could construct a sewer system for the center of Town. Dave estimated the costs of the job would be roughly 3.5 million. Tip Update: Kevin gave an update brief update and stated that Colrain is on the 2020 list. Eileen Sauvageau adjourned the meeting at 4:15.				
	Respectfully submitted,	Accepted by the Board of Selectmen			
	Colleen Worden Office Clerk	Eileen Sauvageau			
		Mark Thibodeau			
		Jack Cavolick-Chairman			

Documents

- Town Center Sewer Project-Dave Prickett Consulting
 - 2018-2020 Transportation Improvement Program